
 

 
  

RIVA DEL GARDA FIERECONGRESSI SPA: BUSINESS CONTINUES 

 

The current situation is causing all of us great difficulty and concern stemming from the spread of                 
Covid-19, and Riva del Garda Fierecongressi is monitoring its evolution and taking directives from the               
appropriate authorities, adopting all necessary preventative measures. The activities conducted by the            
exhibition and congress centre in Trentino will continue, whilst fully respecting the safety and work of all                 
those involved.  

 

ORGANISATION OF ACTIVITIES  

In the light of instructions issued at national level and ordered by the autonomous province of Trento,                 
Riva del Garda Fierecongressi has suspended the execution of all events until April 3rd.  

In this period, in accordance with health instructions as well as the ministerial decree of March 9th                 
2020, which can be fully consulted on the Official Gazette website, we are limiting entry into the                 
company premises by clients and suppliers and opting for distance working for our staff, who remain at                 
your complete disposal by telephone, email or videoconferencing in order to answer any questions you               
may have and continue business as usual.  

 

HEALTH MEASURES 

With meticulous respect for all government instructions, it is our priority to ensure the utmost care of our                  
company’s offices and premises, by consulting experts and carefully evaluating the health measures to              
be adopted in order to ensure the peaceful development of future events.  

Considering what is currently happening, we reserve the right to review our plans in the event of further                  
ministerial instructions, and also those of the organisers of events hosted by us, as well as the                 
companies and partners in this sector all over the world and in Europe, with whom we are in daily                   
contact. 

The staff of Riva del Garda Fierecongressi will therefore maintain maximum attention and will take an                
active part in reconciling the existing measures with the needs of organisers and guests,              
communicating with all interested parties in a timely manner.  

Follow this ​link for further updates concerning the preventative measures adopted by the Riva del               
Garda Congress Centre.  

 

 

 

https://www.rivadelgardacongressi.it/it/MS/COVID-19/?prv=1

